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Fairfield, CT The law firm of Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C. has moved its Fairfield offices to 72
Ruane St.

Douglas Skalka, managing partner for the firm, said, “We have had great success with our ability to
serve clients from our Fairfield location. The town is a great place in which to do business and we
enjoy the many amenities that Fairfield has to offer.”

The firm decided to relocate from 2150 Post Rd. this year to take advantage of a new setting that
reflects the firm’s character yet still provides the professional features clients have come to expect.

“The new location is ideal. It’s close to the center of town with easy access to the train and
highways.” Skalka said. “One of the firm’s goals is to provide clients with the highest quality legal
representation with extraordinary personal attention. This new space conveys our focus on personal
attention.”

Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C. is a general practice law firm with offices in New Haven, Hartford,
and Fairfield, Connecticut, as well as White Plains, NY.

In the 31 years since its founding, the firm has grown to more than 40 attorneys to offer clients
depth, talent, and dedication to client success and better serve clients locally and nationally.

The new office is located off I-95 and offers ample off-street parking.
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